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INSET Day
A quick reminder that Friday 29th

January is an additional INSET Day. No

work will be set on this day for any

children.

A letter regarding this INSET day from

Mr Lockyer, CEO of the CMAT, was sent

out via Class Dojo.

Thank you!
Our staff have been so impressed with

the number of children attending their

live lessons and the amount of work

children are submitting. Thank you so

much for your support! We know

home learning is not easy – most of us

talk from experience! – but I hope that

the lessons and resources our staff are

providing help make the process a

little easier for you. Be kind to

yourselves. Your best is enough and

we ask for nothing more.

Please be assured that we are trying

our absolute best to support every

single child whether in school or at

home.
RE Surveys
Here at St Clare’s, we are constantly

striving to improve our practice. We are

currently seeking views from governors,

staff, parents and pupils on Religious

Education, Catholic Life and Collective

Worship.

The parent survey can be found here:

https://tinyurl.com/stclaresREparent

The pupil survey can be found here

(pupils in school have already completed

this survey): tinyurl.com/stclaresrepupil1

Please submit your responses by Friday

29th January.

All responses will be collated and used to

improve our RE provision.

Thank you in advance for sharing your

thoughts and helping us to be the

best that we can be.

https://tinyurl.com/stclaresREparent
tinyurl.com/stclaresrepupil1
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Don't worry about anything, but in all your prayers ask God for what you need, 

always asking him with a thankful heart.
Philippians 4:6

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Thursday 

28th January

St Thomas Aquinas 

Feast Day

Friday 29th

January
Additional INSET Day

Friday 12th

February

School closes for 

Half Term

Monday 22nd

February

School re-opens for 

Lent 2

EYFS Ollie

Harry

Year 1 Harper

Harrison

Year 2 Hari

Maria

Year 3 Oliver

Quinn

Year 4 Leticia-Mae

Faith

Year 5 Milosz

Daniel

Year 6 Ashton

Mia

If your child is currently working from

home, you still need to inform the

school if they are ill, in the same way

that you would if they were in school.

Also, if any pupil tests positive for

Covid-19, the school must be informed

please.

Illness/Positive Covid Tests


